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Season's Greetings: A Message from 
our Managing Partner
Date: December 18, 2023

To our clients, friends, colleagues and their families,

In 2023 we were happy to have had the opportunity to reconnect with so many of you in 
person.

We are grateful for the opportunities we have had, the new connections we have made, 
and those relationships which we have cherished for years. We look forward to our 
continued relationship with all of you, and our communities, as we welcome in what we 
hope will be a peaceful and promising new year.

We wish everyone happy holidays and all of the best in the new year.

Shawn Wolfson
Managing Partner
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